
 
 

Rawmarsh Ashwood Primary School – Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Picnic 
Friday 20th May 

 
Foundation 1 Class 

 
 
On 20th May we will be having a Queen’s Jubilee Picnic on the school playground (weather permitting). 
 
If you would like your child to take part, please let us know by completing and returning the reply slip 
below. 
 
Children will stay at school until 12.30pm and join in the festivities with the whole school. Please ensure 
that someone is available to collect your child from the Holm Flatt Street exit gate. 
 
Please send a packed lunch, including a drink, to school on the morning of the picnic. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office 01709 710847. 
 
 
 
 
Reply Slip – F1 Queen’s Jubilee Picnic 
 

 
Name of Child ………………………………………  Class:  F1 
 
 YES – I would like my child to take part in the picnic. I will send a packed lunch to school and collect 
my child at 12.30pm from Holm Flatt Street 
 
 NO – I will collect my child at 11.45am, as normal, from the Holm Flatt Street gate 
 
(Please tick option required) 
  
              
Please return this slip by Thursday 12th May  


